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Kaserman -- 57 Veranda St

Roger Vogt <rwvogt@gmail.com> Mar 10, 2017 10:44 AM

Posted in group: Zoning

Dear Ms. Machado -- We write in support of the Kaserman's application before you. My wife and | own and
reside in the adjacent property at 53 Veranda St. To the best of our knowledge the so-called existing non-
conforming unit has been in place since we moved here almost 12 years ago, and is a complete non-issue
for us. The Kaserman's are great neighbors and have devoted considerable attention to improving their
properties. They have excellent tenants who make good neighbors. You may approve the Kaserman
application with no objection from us.

Regards,

Ruth & Roger Vogt

https://groups.google.com/a/portlandmaine.gov/forum/print/msg/zoning/uvm-26nLJ5k/jsvivDkVBAAJ?ctz=3789668_72_76_104100_72_446760
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